Editorial Preview

As we did in the past year, the Editorial Staff of the MIS Quarterly has turned over the September issue to
The Society for Management Information Systems to publish their “Award Papers.” The articles in this
issue were selected by The SMIS Award Paper Committee. The committee chairman, Bob Rouse, has pro-
vided an introduction to the selection process and the published papers.

Because our volume of manuscripts has continued at an increased level, we expect to continue our “on
time” publication mailings as begun in June. The December issue is now committed so that manuscripts
now accepted are being scheduled for March.
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